
COUNCIL MEETING – 17 NOVEMBER 2016

Recommendation to Council from the Executive meeting held on 
11 October 2016

E/16/54.   Traded Services to Schools and Academies – Proposed Charges for 
2017/18 

The Executive considered a report from the Executive Member for Corporate 
Resources that set out the proposed revised charges for 2017/18 for traded 
services to schools and academies for non statutory services.  

The Department for Education was consulting on changes to school funding 
arrangements but the outcome of this would not be known until the end of 
2016 at the earliest.

Reason for decision:  To enable the Council to agree the charges as part of 
delivering a balanced budget for 2017/18.

RECOMMEMDED to Council

1. that the charges for 2017/18 for non statutory services to Schools 
and Academies, as set out in the Executive report, be approved; 
and

2. that the comments from the Overview and Scrutiny Committees, as 
set out in Appendix C to the Executive report, be noted.


